
Class R’s Learning Letter 

Welcome to the final half term of Reception year – I say this every year, but where has the time gone? As you will 

have seen from the curriculum plan, the topic for this half term is called ‘Who Let the Gods Out’. We are very excited 

to delve into the world of Ancient Greece, in preparation for the Olympics.  

In maths, we will be consolidating our understanding of numbers up to 20. This will include practising 

number bonds to 5 and 10, solving addition and subtraction problems, doubling, halving and sharing as 

well as practising counting in 2s, 5s and 10s. Numberblocks is a great resource if you wish to work on 

some of these things at home too.   

Just to keep you updated, PE will continue to take place on Wednesdays when we will be practising our skills and 

sportsmanship in preparation for sports day, later this term. However, please could you ensure that your child has 

their PE kit in school all week, should plans change due to the weather or other unforeseen circumstances – thank 

you.  

Hopefully this half term will see the return of some warmer weather. Just a reminder that sun cream should be 

applied in the morning before school. Please could your child also bring a hat, with their name written on the label 

inside. We will remind children to drink regularly throughout the day and we will refill water bottles, there’s no need to 

send more than one. 

Outdoor learning will continue to take place on Monday afternoons, and to continue our outdoor 

learning when your child is out and about, I have attached the Wildlife Trusts’ ‘Let’s Go Wild’. They 

have 30 wonderful ideas that you can do in the great outdoors during the month of June. I have put a 

copy on the back of this letter, should you wish to join in at home.  

Finally, as this is the last half term of the year, we will begin by talking to the children about transition to Year One. 

Although this may be a worrying time for some, we will focus on the exciting and positive aspects of moving to Year 

One, whilst addressing any concerns they may have. There will be a time towards the end of term when your child will 

be able to visit the Year 1 classroom and spend time with their new teacher.  

Thank you for your continued support and reading with your child at home, it makes a big difference. If you have any 

questions about the half term ahead, please come and speak to Mrs Cotton, myself or Mrs Broadhead.   

Thank you,  

Mrs Sampson and Mrs Cotton 



 


